
Gist of the Second Meeting of  

the CDC-HKEAA Committee on Physical Education (2013-2015)  

held on 9 June 2014  

 

 

1. Members were briefed and they discussed on the students’ performance in the 

2014 HKDSE PE Examination. 

2. Members were briefed and they discussed on the two proposals:  

- changing 100m hurdles to 110m hurdles in athletics (boys); and  

- introduce a physical activity review mechanism in the public practical 

examination. 

3. Members noted that the two proposals would be included in the survey 

questionnaire in late 2014. 


